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Dear Friend,
 
Have you read the powerful and inspiring book,
"Begin with Yes"?
Author, and motivational speaker Paul Boynton
will inspire us all on Wednesday, September 10
from 5:30pm-7:00pm as he engages us in an
insightful conversation about his book.
 
Paul is president and CEO of the Moore Center
and he is also a former PCS Board Member. We
are very excited to have Paul provide this
wonderful conversation.
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We hope you join us.
This presentation is free
and open to the
community. Space is
limited.
 

Click here to reserve
your seat

or call us at
603.627.2702. Ext. 110

Paul Boynto, author
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and motivational speaker

 

 
Begin with Yes: A short Conversation that will
Change your Life Forever
Presenter: Paul Boynton
Wednesday, September 10
5:30pm-7:00pm
Fellowship Hall, Brookside Church
2013 Elm Street, Manchester, NH
(next door to PCS)

 

 
 

PCS to Host Annual Good Samaritan
Dinner on October 7

In celebration of our 35th Anniversary, PCS is
hosting our 19th Good Samaritan Dinner to be
held on Tuesday, October 7. 

This year, PCS will honor six distinct awardees
recognized in 2014 for having "gone above and
beyond" what might be expected in their
respective segments of the community. 

The 2014
honorees and
the category
he/she has
been
recognized



are:
 
- Business and Industry: Dick Rawlings
- Medicine & Healing: Susan Higgins
- Education: Jeanine Tousignant
- Religion: The Rev. Dr. Dawn Berry
- Media & The Arts: Dr. Alan Kaplan
- Rising Star: Jodi Harper
 
To  see complete bios on this year's awardees
click here.
 

Please join us on Tuesday, October 7 from 
5:30pm - 8:00pm. 

This year's event will be at LaBelle Winery in
Amherst.

 
To reserve your tickets please call us at

603.627.2702. Ext. 110

Welcoming Mark Baddeley to PCS

PCS is proud to announce the addition of Mark
Baddeley to our pastoral counselors,
psychologists, clinical social workers, and mental
health counseling team. 



"Mark will focus his therapy services on children
and their families. He has extensive experience
connecting children with their family. He has
provided individual counseling to children in school
based programs as well as in private settings. We
look forward to offering his experience with
children of divorce and separation. Mark will begin
seeing patients immediately."
 
Mark comes to PCS from the Greater Nashua
Mental Health Center. He earned his Masters and
undergraduate degrees from the University of
New Hampshire. 

For more information or to schedule an
appointment with Mark Baddeley, call PCS at
603.627.2702. Ext. 127

Art of Healing 

This summer, PCS hosted a wonderful exhibit of
art created by alumni and students from New
Hampshire Institute of Art. Community members
stopped by to view the display and learn more



about us and how Art can be incorporated into the
healing process. Thank you to NHIA for their
collaboration on this community event. 
 

Art of Healing Organizers from left to right: PCS Center
Director, David Reynolds, D.Min., LPP,

Marcia Burns, Lee Dieter, PCS Administration and
Cal R. Genzel, Ph.D., PCS Director of Clinical Services

 

Patricia Gibbs, President of NHIA Alumni Association (co-



organizer and artist) with NHIA Alumni Bonnie Hoyt
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